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Good Morning,

I wanted to give everyone an update regarding the road conditions in the Park.  What a difference a week
makes!

The roads are clear.  Most of the snow has melted in the meadow and on most driveways.  There is still
berms at the base of driveways that were not cleared and along side the roads.  Most berms are not more
than 1 to 2 feet high.  

The temperatures are warming.  There are "springs" coming up on west side of the Park, (the girls side),
so if you go up and see water on the road it will most likely be from those springs.  

There is a storm that is supposed to arrive the end of next week and into the weekend.  it looks like it will
be a warm storm.  If it is warm, there will not be any snow.

I won't be sending anymore road updates unless we have snow so no news means there is no snow and
there should be no problems accessing the Park.  

I want to wish everyone a Happy Easter.

Wanda

mailto:sierraparkservices@gmail.com
mailto:message@sierraparkservices.com
mailto:message@sierraparkservices.com

